July 22, 2010

Mr. James R. Sweeney
Supervisor, District 3
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Supervisor Sweeney,

The El Dorado County Mental Health Commission, at our last meeting on June
23, 2010, voted to recommend that Lee Kaplan be approved for appointment to the

Commission.
Mr. Kaplan’s qualifications will assist the Mental Health Commission in its duties

of advocating for and in the oversight of, El Dorado County’s Mental Health Division.
The Commission respectfully requests that Mr. Lee Kaplan’s application be
placed on the next agenda for appointment.
The Commission very much appreciates the Board of Supervisors’ patience as we
fill our vacancies according to the requirements of the California Mental Health Planning
Council to ensure a balanced, effective, and representative board.

Sincerely,

Jan Melnicoe, Chair
El Dorado County Mental Health Commission
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